
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/17/2015 12:34:07 PM
Subject: FW: Gov Haley Letters

Attachments: Letter to General Assembly Re Syrian Refugees - 11.16.2015.pdf
Letter to Sec. Kerry Re Syrian Refugees - 11.16.2015.pdf

 
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 5:50 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Gov Haley Letters
 
Attached are letters from Governor Haley regarding her request to suspend efforts to resettle Syrian refugees in 
South Carolina.
Thank you,
Katherine
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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